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Hiawatha City Hall closed Friday

(KNZA)--The Hiawatha City Hall will be closed Friday ( May 27) to the public
due to a staff shortage.

Residents are encouraged to conduct business by phone or email.

Payments can be made online or via drop box on the Oregon Street side of City
Hall.

Between 8 am and 4 pm, you can call 785-742-7417 for assistance.

City Hall will reopen on Tuesday, May 31
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